
 
 

 
 
 
At the 2024/25 Annual General Meeting of the Icelandic Canadian Club of Toronto on October the 6th 2024,  new 
slate of officers and directors of the Club proposed:  

  
 

President Carolyn Arnason 
           Vice President Brad Rodo 

Past President; Saga Connections Gwen Sigrid Morgan 
Treasurer Peter Norman 
Secretary Richard Eriksson 
Falkínn Newsletter Editor Madeline Stapleton  

           Fundraising Director Glen Thordarson 
Language Classes Peggy MacFarlane 
Social Media Director Chloe Connors 
Youth Grants Director Madeline Ashley  
Nordic Nights  Katrine Handley-Derry 
Book Club  OPEN 

           Membership & Outreach Director OPEN    
Historian/Compliance  OPEN 
Events OPEN 
 
 

 
Directors at Large                            Peter Eastman, Don Gislason, Gail Einarson-McCleery 
 Robert Cuthbert (Events Committee - Master of Ceremonies) 
 

           Nordic Nights Committee Katrine Handley-Derry and Laura McSwiggan (Finnish) 
 
 
A special thank you to Rachel Young and Jack Dodds for their years of service to the ICCT board and committees. 
Rachel is stepping down from the board and as chair of the ICCT Book Club and Jack is stepping off the Nordic Nights 
committee 

 
  

 
 


